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New Providers:   
 

Kristi Harbit, DNP 

Ascension Via Christi  

Hospital Pittsburg 

 

Eddy Lucas, MD 

Radiologist 

Kansas Imaging Consultants 

 

Justin Ogden, MD 

Orthopedics 

Ascension Via Christi  

Hospital Pittsburg  

 

David Robbins, Jr. MD 

Cardiology Disease 

Ascension Via Christi  

Hospital Pittsburg  

 

Mary Beth Newkirk, ARNP 

Girard Medical Center 

 

Annual General 

Membership 

Meeting: 
 

Our annual meeting will take 

place on October 27, 2021 at 

Noon.  It will be held virtually.  

 

Details will be sent out as we 

draw nearer to the date.  

 
Please call with any questions. 

 

 

Did You 

Know??? 
 

Changes are coming 

starting in 2022 for 

the Kansas Health  

Care Stabilization 

Fund.   

New Senate Bill 78 

signed by governor 

Laura Kelly will 

increase the base 

liability insurance 

that defined health 

care providers are 

required to obtain 

from an insurer. The 

new law will also 

change the three 

options currently 

offered by the fund to 

just two options. 

Check out their 

website for more 

details.  

 

 PHO Website:  

 
Check out our 

website for more 

provider news and 

contract information.  

 

Board Members 
 

Mindi Garner, DO, FACP, MBA 

President  

(620) 232-7900 
 

Richard Gellender, DO 

Chairman/Medical Director 

(620) 231-7190 

Drew Talbott 

Secretary/Treasurer 

(620) 232-0110 

Richard Hudson, DPM 

(620) 231-4010 

Michael Fenech, DO 

(620) 230-0044 

Rick Schoeling, MD 

(620) 232-9090 

Morley Healy 

(316) 858-4958 

Ron Marrone 

(620) 231-6610 

Floyd R. Seglie, MD 

(620) 231-6100 

Daniel Koehn, MD 

(620) 231-6555 

Holly Cranston, MD 

(620) 308-6900 
 
 

Staff 
 

Tonya Moss, CPCS 

Manager 

620-231-7600 

Fax: 

620-231-7602 
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